
NPSS Daily Announcements

April 25, 2024

Attention Grade 12s! Prom tickets are on sale now until Friday, May 3rd on School Cash
Online! If you are planning on bringing a guest to prom that is not a member of the
NPSS Grade 12 class, guest forms are available in the front office. If you have any other
questions, see the front office or Ms. Houghton!

Attention all Quebec city travellers! We will have our final (and most important) meeting
next Tuesday April 30th in room 313. Attendance is mandatory - please remind your
friends !

Attention all MarioKart fans - do you have what it takes to face off on Rainbow Road?If
so, then the Mario Kart May-hem tournament is for you! Sign up to compete in this
classic video game showdown, and play for the chance for NPSS glory (and prizes
too!). Sign up with a playing partner on the signup sheets outside of the Gym. Sign ups
will take place all week, and bracket placement will be drawn in the Cafeteria at lunch
on May 1st. Tournament starts May 8th! Stay tuned for more updates next week.

A reminder to all Girls Rugby players of our practices today at lunch.

Today is your LAST CHANCE to submit Link Crew applications for next year. Any grade
10 or 11 students interested in being senior mentors to incoming grade 9 students
should apply. Applications need to be returned to the box in guidance. No exceptions
will be made. Do not miss your opportunity to make a difference at NPSS. Stay tuned
next week for Link Crew interview dates.

Any grade 12 student interested in serving as a Peer Tutor in a grade 9 or 10 class and
can commit to 1-2 days per week on your spare, please see Dr. McGrath. Yes, you can
earn Community Service hours.

SHSM Health and Wellness Students - A reminder of our meeting at lunch on Monday
in Room 307 to make plans for Mental Health Week.




